
 
 

Borough Plan Adoption Statement 

The Borough Plan 2011-2031 was adopted on 11th June 2019, including the main 

modifications recommended by David Spencer, the Planning Inspector who was appointed 

to carry out an independent examination of the Borough Plan. The council have also 

included additional modifications, which taken together do not materially affect the policies 

that would be set out in the document if it was adopted with the main modifications but no 

other modifications. 

Anyone aggrieved by the Borough Plan can make an application to the High Court under 

section 113 of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004. The grounds on which an 

application can be made are that the document is not within the appropriate power, and/or a 

procedural requirement has not been complied with. The period within which the application 

must be made is before the end of the period of six weeks beginning with the day after the 

adoption date, which will be 24th July 2019. 

The Borough Plan, Adoption Statement and Sustainability Appraisal Report are available for 

inspection on our website at www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk, as well as at the Town Hall 

from Monday to Friday between 9 am and 5 pm. The address for the Town Hall can be found 

below. 

Town Hall 
Coton Road 
Nuneaton 
CV11 5AA 

http://www.nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk/

